
CHCNA General Meeting 
April 16 2019 
 
Board members present: 
Debra Sistrunk, Vice President 
David Risher, Treasurer 
Catherine Wusterhausen, Secretary (arrived at 7pm) 
 
13 people were present, including board members. 
 

Meeting called to order at 6:33 PM by the Vice President. 

Minutes 
The March minutes were read and adopted as read. 
 
Treasurers Report 

● Checking account available balance is $3,649.29 
● Petty cash balance is $10.50. 
● Treasurer's report approved. 

 
Guest speaker: the guest speaker from the City of Austin on Animal Control was ill and was 
unable to attend the meeting. 
 
Old Business 

● Debra Sistrunk reviewed the agreements related to school buses using our 
neighborhood to drop off children and not as a shortcut.  I appears that some of the 
new school buses from the new charter school are using Creekside and Coronado Hills 
Drive as a shortcut to Cameron Road. 

● Catherine Wusterhausen and David Risher participated in the neighborhood cleanup 
along with neighbors from Old Town.  

● Debra Sistrunk indicated that it appears that there are questions on whether a Valero 
service station will be built along the 290 access road. 

● There were discussions related to the proposed zoning change to the property currently 
being used as a mobile home park along 290.  The Neighborhood Contact Team 
reported that a majority of the responses to the Contact Team’s vote opposed the 
proposed change, and that the Contact Team would therefore oppose the change.  The 
next step will be for the proposed change to go before the Planning Commission; this is 
currently scheduled for May 28. 

 
 

 

 



 

 


